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TOPIC:   Possible action regarding the appointment of Assistant Principal at Lyndon B. Johnson 

 

 High School 

 

SUBMITTED BY:     Dr. Gerardo Cruz           OF:   Superintendent of Schools 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:  December 18, 2024 

 

RECOMMENDATION: 

 

 It is recommended that the UISD Board of Trustees take possible action regarding the appointment of Assistant Principal at 

Lyndon B. Johnson High School. 
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POLICY REFERENCE & COMPLIANCE:  
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